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NOTICE

Our Ref: SGS/SC/P/948
Date: 25 July 2020
To: All Parents & Guardians

RESUMPTION OF NORMAL CLASSES

| refer to the Media Broadcast released by the Ministry of Education (MoE) dated 22" July
2020.

With the Level 4 de-escalation plan put in place, ALL schools across the country will operate
as usual with effect from Monday, 27t July 2020.

The school hours will begin as follows:

e KG classes (Morning session) from 8.00 am till 11.30 am;

e Years6B,7,8,9,10 and 11 from 7.15 am till 12.20 pm;

e KG classes (Afternoon session) from 1.00 pm till 4.30 pm; and
e Yearsl,?2,3,4,5and6A from 12.30 pm till 5.30 pm.

Nevertheless, there will be NO PE lessons, assemblies and CCAs (sports activities).

At the same time, we would like to inform parents & guardians to take note and adhere to

the following instructions:

e Provide the necessary essential items, e.g. face masks, hand sanitizers, etc. for your
child/children to bring to school.

e Remind/Teach your child/children to practice personal hygiene.

e DO NOT send your child/children to school IF the child/children is/are sick or feeling
unwell.

We thank you so much for your cooperation, patience and understanding during the past few
months. This is a situation like no other that we have ever had to face and we, the teachers
and staff of the school, genuinely appreciate your support and recognition of our job as we
continue to educate, support and care for your children, our students.

‘Honour and Labour’
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JANIDI JINGAN
Principal



